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Memorandum
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Re: Jason Earley

, 

Docketing Case No.:16-1852-EL-SSO

Notes:

Please docket the attached in the case number above.

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

AEP: 16-1852-EL-SSO I am appalled by the request by AEP to increase the fixed 
rate fee on their customers. My attempts to lower my electric usage, which has 
been encouraged by AEP through energy star rebates and led light bulb give aways 
and rebates would effectively be nullified through this blatant attempt to 
increase profits to make up for their own initiatives. It seems that every month 
they send a green wash email touting their programs and tips to reduce and 
conserve energy. They should be able to play both sides of the issue. 
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